
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

City of New Plymouth, Idaho 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, in accordance with Idaho Code 63-1311A, by the City 

of New Plymouth, Idaho, that the New Plymouth City Council will meet at 6 p.m. on 

October 17, 2022, at the New Plymouth City Hall, 301 North Plymouth Avenue, New 

Plymouth, Idaho, to consider public comment regarding a proposal by Hardin Sanitation 

to increase residential/commercial service fees by amounts exceeding 5% beginning 

November 1, 2021. The proposed fees are being implemented to cover the cost necessary 

to provide the service.  Information about the proposed rates and changes may be 

obtained from the office of the City Clerk at the New Plymouth City Hall during regular 

business hours. 

 

City of New Plymouth 

Danielle Painter, City Clerk 

Publication Date: September 30, 2022 

 

 


